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Fiscal Note

Enactment of this bill will not require additional appropriations.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Enactment of this bill could result in a shift of revenue between existing and new providers of non-911 
ambulance services in areas where a political subdivision is not currently providing non-911 ambulance 
services through a  governmental or quasi-governmental agency.  It will not likely result in direct, 
measurable costs and/or benefits for individuals or local governments.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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